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I am asking you to reexamine the Development Consent Order for Stonehenge. My
concerns are as follows;

The status of Stonehenge as a world Heritage Site is in danger of being lost.
We need updated costs for the construction.

The environment Act of 2021 has not been taken into account .
Alternatives should be considered in order to reduce road traffic.

Damage to the environment will be great and we risk causing harm to a site of vital
archaeological importance.

Do not give approval for a scheme that will doubtless create far greater costs than
previously estimated and will cause worldwide condemnation.

Yours faithfully,

Rosalind Griffin





